

Committee Meeting 12th April 2.15pm

Venue: School

Present: Sarah Brown (Chair)

Anthony Tierney

Olivia Johnson

Nicki Wall

1) Next meeting 7th May to plan Summer Fair, 7.30 in The Duke

AGM date to be 17th September 6pm

2) Expenditure/Requests for funding

Books for years 3 and 4, ok to purchase from ebay as cheaper than school buying.

Footballs that Jess requested. Jess needs to ask Mr.Tierney as may be able to buy with school equipment funds.

Top playground – need to check what funds are left before 12th May. Suggestions include, Sails for shade, benches and planters, storage for play equipment. NW to see if Luke can come out during the 1st week back after Easter to quote for further developments.

PTFA to collect paint for the 12th May to treat decking. There is a tin in reception of what we need to get.

SB and AT to create a list of what needs doing on the 12th May

3) Planning for next term

New buddy hoodies – For next years Year 5's as too late for this years.
Parents to buy with PTFA subsidy. Need to organise for Sept. SB to find out who we order from.

Going to try Roberts Recycling bags as they pay 50p per bag rather than 40p per bag with bags to school. Date agreed 23rd May.

Leavers disco – SB to book disco 6pm- 8pm

Hoodies for leavers – Amanda ordering

New Starters evening 12th June 6pm – PTFA to do tea and coffee. Uniform display, info sheet to go in the pack given out to parents. SB to do a speech.

AT is investigating Hathersage ice cream for ice cream Fridays and will report back after Easter

Sponsored daily mile – parents to be invited. M.Hill also thinking of more ideas to add.

Money Jars – too problematic for now.....review at a later date

Summer Fair – 28th June 5.30 start is ok and AT said yes to opening up on the Saturday to clear up after if need be.

Need to order raffle tickets before May

Tuck Shop stationery, – scheduled for 6th Sept, to be run like the book swap was.